From: Martha Bonnie

Sent: Thursday, August 5, 2021 12:45 PM
To: Chris Clark

Subject: Park & Rec Committee

Dear Chris:

I just wanted to give you a heads up that our family is in the process of making a big move out of
state. We knew it was coming, and it is happening more quickly than I originally thought. We
will likely move by Thanksgiving. Our home is for sale and once we find a new home to
purchase, we'll move. With all of that in mind, I'm sorry to have to resign from the Park and Rec
Committee. If I would have known this spring, I wouldn't have rejoined. I'm sorry for any
inconvenience. Please know my commitment to Allouez and the mission of this group is still
strong.

Thank you for understanding and for the opportunity to serve our community.
Martha Bonnie



